

Nurture Discover Achieve

2nd January 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

At this present moment in time we are anticipating being open as usual for the children on **Tuesday 5**th **January 2021.** As you probably aware from the media there is growing pressure from the unions for primary schools to remain closed and move to online learning with a view to return to school later in January.

If we are unable to open due to a change in Government decisions or due to lack of safe staffing numbers, we will do everything we can to open for key worker and vulnerable children.

To help us with planning for this if you feel your children fits into one of these categories please complete the form attached. We may need to have a cap on the number of places available so please answer all the questions. If we need to open for only keyworker / vulnerable groups, we will let you know by the end of Monday if you have been allocated a space and the timings of the school day.

Please return your completed questionnaire by 11 am on Monday 4th January 2021 to: keyworkers@epcollier.reading.sch.uk

Thank you EP Collier Primary School